all its obligations under the Convention. In the hope that it might
encourage greater "forthcomingness" on the part of all States Parties
with regard to the freer exchange of information concerning
biotechnology research and development in our respective countries,
the Canadian Delegation is filing with the Conference Secretariat,
with the request that it become an official Conference document, a
paper setting out the general nature and magnitude of biotechnology
activities in Canada and the extent of governmental involvement

therein,




